
 

 

January 19, 2016 
 
To:  Regional Vice-Presidents 
 Branches and Facilities 
 
 

Unifor National Union and Regional Council Scholarships 
 
CATCA is pleased to announce the 2016 scholarship opportunities from Unifor.     
 
Unifor has established 28 scholarships of $2,000 each. The bursaries are awarded to the 
children of Unifor members in good standing entering their first year of full-time post-
secondary education in a Canadian institution.  
 
The Unifor letter outlining submission requirements and the application form are attached 
and linked here.  
 
Additional information can be found at unifor.org and uniforquebec.org for applications from 
Quebec.   
 
Anyone interested must submit their application to the CATCA National Office as all 
applications must be signed by CATCA President Peter Duffey. Applications must be received 
by Unifor no later than April 30, 2016. 
 
Good luck to all! 
 
In Solidarity, 
 
 
Peter Duffey        Doug Best 
President        Executive Vice-President
  

http://www.catca.ca/wp-content/uploads/2016/01/Jan2016_UniforScholarship_Letter-English.pdf
http://www.catca.ca/wp-content/uploads/2016/01/Jan2016_UniforScholarship_Application.pdf
http://www.unifor.org/en/member-services/education/scholarships
http://uniforquebec.org/services-aux-membres/education

